FRR-14-P007 WED 03:27 PH J 1 HURER FAX NO. 307 73 8888 P01

FILEDR

s e
Mr. Mark Gordon CEH T4 oy
Wyoming Environmental Quality Council Torr A o
122 West 25™ Street, Herschier Building, Room 1714 E’nyfgggm@i%egg;? Director
Cheyenne, WY 82002 ity Councii

FAX: 307.7717-6134

RE: Appendis H of section 20, Chapter 1 Wyoming Water Quality Rules and
Regulations

Mr. Mark Gordon,

This Jetter is to provide comments oppusing the proposed rule change(s) with respect t0
Section 20, Chapter 1 Wyoming Water Quality Rules and Regulations.

Many ranchers in Wyoming have benefited tremendously from CBM discharge watcr due
1o drought conditions. Without this ability, Wyoming farmers and ranchers will have a
difficult time caring for livestock and crops.

I have been  resident in the state of Wyoming for the last two years. As a parent of three
children, 1 am impressed with how much money the CBM industry has poured into
education. As a teacher of 17 years, 1 know first hand how important it is to have money
flowing into the system. Without this money in education, programs that help our

Please consider the how many individuals will be affected without the water produced as

a result of CBM development.

Thanks for your consideration on this matter. :
Sincerely,
Gina Rougean :
14 Deer Run

Big Iorn, WY 82833
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